
Francestown, NH  

Planning Board Master Plan Subcommittee 

 

Proposed Minutes  

 

January 5, 2017 

 

Meeting held at the lower level meeting room at the Town Offices, 27 Main St. 

 

Meeting came to order at 5:15 with members Sarah Pyle, Karen Fitzgerald, Betsy Hardwick & 

Abigail Arnold present.  

 

Karen supplied rough draft of LU section she has been working on.  Reviewed and discussed 

through page 8 and made some changes.  Committee members will continue review and 

discussion of the draft document at the next meeting. 

  

Reviewed map proposal from Sundquist and agreed it was acceptable for presenting to the 

Planning Board at their January 17 meeting. 

   

Next meeting dates are 1/12 and 1/26 at 5:00pm.  

 

  

Meeting adjourned at 7:05 

 

Minutes by Betsy Hardwick  

  


